PLOs will be assessed in the winter of 2022 for the entire college. FT and PT Faculty who are involved in the assessment process, will participate in a PLO Assessment Day. Divisions and departments will be able to view disaggregated information (ie. ethnicity, gender, mode of delivery) from student scores and reflection answers obtained from SLO/course level assessments. 

The SLO/course level data will be reviewed and reflection questions answered to properly assess PLOs and encourage both disciplinary and institutional dialogue. 

This coincides with curricular revisions to programs and PLOs, allowing for updates in eLumen. 

